
 

 

In October 2025, ten of our Year 6 boys proudly represented BWA in 

the Trinity Football Cup. Competing in a tough group stage, the boys 

delivered an outstanding performance, finishing 2nd in their group with 

two wins, two draws, and conceding only one goal. Their hard work 

earned them a well-deserved place in the quarterfinals. In a closely 

contested match, our team was unlucky to lose 1-0.  

 

Despite the result, it was a fantastic effort from all the boys, and we 

couldn’t be prouder of their teamwork and determination. A huge thank 

you to our parent helpers, Gianfranco and Simon, for their invaluable 

support.  
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